
Village of Canwood 

Notice of Assessment Roll 
 

Notice is hereby given that the assessment roll for the Village of Canwood 

for the year 2024 has been prepared and is open to inspection in the office of 

the Assessor from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Tuesday to Thursday from  

April 12, 2024, until May 13, 2024. 

 

A bylaw pursuant to section 214 of The Municipalities Act has been passed 

and the assessment notices have been sent as required. 

 

Any person wishing to discuss the notice of assessment or potential appeal 

may contact   the Assessor at 306-468-2016 (Village of Canwood) or 1-306-

446-7660 (SAMA) 

 

Any person who wishes to appeal against his or her assessment is required to 

file a notice of appeal to the Board of Revision, by May 13, 2024 with Mike 

Ligtermoet, Secretary to the Board of Revision, 642, Agnew Street, Prince 

Albert, Saskatchewan S6V 2P1 with the Applicable fee of $100.00, made 

payable to the Villager of Canwood. Which will be returned if the Appeal is 

successful. 

 

Date at Canwood, Saskatchewan this 4th day of April, 2024 

 

Carmen Jean, Assessor 

Village of Canwood 

Box 172, 641 Main Street 

Canwood, Sk, 

 

 

 

 


